
Simmons - DNR, Leigh <leigh.simmons@state.co.us>

C1980007, West Elk Mine, MR-485, Second Adequacy Review
Munz, Bob <RobertMunz@coreresources.com> Fri, May 2, 2025 at 8:45 AM
To: "Stevenson-Benn - DNR, Sara" <sara.stevenson-benn@state.co.us>
Cc: "Simmons - DNR, Leigh" <leigh.simmons@state.co.us>

Thank you Sara,

 

I have reached back out to our legal team and will try to get something back to you as quickly as possible.

 

Considering this, Leigh can we please extend the decision date for MR-485 until 5/9?

 

Thanks,

 

Bob
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